
 Notice of  Non-Covered Services and Acknowledgement of  Financial Responsibility  
for Sublingual Immunotherapy 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Allergy drops (also known as sublingual immunotherapy, or SLIT) are NOT covered by 
health insurance carriers because it is not FDA approved. As such, treatment with allergy 
drops will be an out-of-pocket expense. 
 
The out-of-pocket expense for sublingual immunotherapy is $135 for a 3 ¾ month supply 
titration set and $70 for 1 month supply maintenance vial, each titration/maintenance set 
will hold up to 25 allergens (price is subject to change). It is important to remember that 
this will be a recurring monthly expense as treatment typically lasts a minimum of  three 
years. Please note that this dollar amount works out to be about $2 a day.  
 
It is the patient's responsibility to notify our office two weeks before running out of  supply 
in order to take care of  the out-of-pocket expense and for the sublingual immunotherapy to 
be custom made by our staff. A monthly automatic withdrawal from your credit card is 
available to you.  
 
I ____________________________________, have been notified by my provider that my 
Health Plan will not cover the services identified above. I agree to be personally, and fully 
responsible for payment. 

 
  
 
Patient (or Guardian) Signature                                           Date 

 
 

Relationship if  guardian or representative 
 
 
Witness                           

 
          


